P&C Meeting - Principal Report - 20 February 2019

Welcome back! It's been a wonderful start to the year. We are all off to a great start with students now well settled into their 2018 stage classes and they have been amazing with their attitudes and behaviour.

The P&C is an important source of support for achievement of a Positive and Respectful Learning Community. Staff are looking forward to working closely with the 2019 P&C executive team and parent volunteers in 2019 to ensure all students enjoy a quality, enriched curriculum and many opportunities to connect, succeed and thrive at SIPPS.

Staff notices:

Acting Principal Jodie SHEEHY

Instructional Leader (AP) (M, W, Th)

Leanne HAYLLAR

Kindergarten Red R/ Assistant Principal (K-2) Katie MEYERS

1/2 Blue Cassy SMITH

1/2 Red Stephanie TOOK

3/4 Blue Amanda TAYLOR & Lara CIPOLLONE

3/4 Red Nick DIMMERS

5/6 Blue Katie WOODWELL

5/6 Red R/ Assistant Principal (3-6) (Tues, Fri) Stephanie EMERSON

Learning and Support Teacher Adrienne REID

English as Additional Language Dialect Teacher Simone STRONG

Teacher Librarian Virginia ALLMAN

Music Specialist Teacher Megan CRONIN

Visual Arts Specialist Teacher Yvonne STONE

School Administration Manager Rhonda FAZZOLARI

School Administration Officer Susan AYLMER

Student Learning & Support Officer Michael TAKACH

Library Assistant Jenny RAWILLER

General Assistant Wim VAN BUSSEL

School Counsellor Jessica Cheok

Mrs Meyers and Mrs Taylor will be taking maternity leave at the end of term 2.

The Principal position will be advertised within the next few weeks. The panel will be convened very soon to write the ad and begin the process. Greg Raine will be the community representative so he is the one to chat to about the ideas from the P&C.

Invoices

Will be send out in the coming weeks. The lovely Rhonda would like to be cash free and to have all payments made through the secure online portal this year as the D of E policy states that administration staff should not be taking money to the bank or handling credit card details written down.

Capital Works Project

Refurbishment of lower playground is finished and officially signed off as complete. We are still waiting for the \$30 000 grant money as at the moment it has come out of school funds.

Tennis Court:

What is happening with the tennis court locks? Rhonda needs to know what is happening.

Communication

Newsletter & school calendar important to keep up to date with SIPPS events. Parents are encouraged to download and regularly update Schoolzine app – Szapp.